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CONTACT 
Allman Park 
Racecourse  
170 Victoria Street 
Warwick  
Office Hours 
9.30am – 2.30pm  
Mon to Fri 
 

  07 4661 1023 
  0414 899 854 
  secretary@warwick

turfclub.com.au   
www.warwickturfclub.
org.au   
 

WELCOME YOUR NEW MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

MEMBERS FOR 2021/22 

Barry Burgess – President  Peter Doyle – Senior Vice President   

Eric Standing – Junior Vice President Mick Grew – Treasurer 

Scott Barker, Jim Costello, Jared Fearby, John Gillott, Dr Ross Hetherington, David Hynes, Rachel 

Lane, Joe Levick, Harrison Marshall & Bevan Ryan – Committee  

We farewell Peter Campbell, Phillip Grant, Kathy Wyvill and Don Warrener.  We thank them for 

their years of service to the Club!  

It is exciting to see the younger generation willing to take on these volunteer roles to support 

not for profit organisations.  The Warwick Turf Club has progressed and our Tier 2 TAB race club 

status has given us extra support to maintain our track and upgrades will take place.  

161st WARWICK CREDIT UNION WARWICK CUP 

Just weeks away is our annual Warwick Credit Union Warwick Cup! 

Members do not need to pre-register on Eventbrite as will need to scan in on                           

arrival and show their Member & Guest badges.  Make sure to be on grounds                    at 3pm 

for the Members Draw at $400 this month and the View Hotel overnight                                 

voucher will be drawn as well. 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES 

The Club currently have employment opportunities on race days for Bar Attendants, TAB 

Operators, Gate Staff, Barrier Attendants and Cleaners. 

If interested contact Kristen our Club Secretary on 0414 899 854. 

LEXUS MELBOURNE CUP TOUR POSTPONED 

Sadly, the Lexus Melbourne Cup could not cross the Victorian border and Victoria Racing Club 

will support Warwick Turf Club to stay on the tour leg for next year. 

Happily, we will still be in the sweep to draw a horse in the Melbourne Cup & hopefully win 

$50,000 for a local charity – Learning & Lifestyle Centre Endeavour Warwick. 

VENUE FOR HIRE 

Did you know the Turf Club will host any of your milestone events?  Members receive $50 off 

hire fee on booking. 

Check out our website and read up on the Venue Hire Terms & Conditions.  It’s a wonderful spot 

for any event, it’s private, well situated and has a great atmosphere! 

 

TURF CLUB PROFILE 

Everyone meet  

Barry Burgess, President 

 

 

 

 

How long have you been 

with the Club? 

Member for 7 years on 

Committee for 5 years 

What are your duties? 

Working with the 

Committee to set goals, 

assist in the development of 

partnerships 

What’s your favourite song? 

Time to say Goodbye – 

Sarah Brighton & Andrea 

Bocelli 

Favourite thoroughbred 

horse of all time? 

Rough Habit trained by John 

Wheeler in New Zealand 

 

 
Joe Levick – Ambassador 
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